Freedom of Information (FOI)

Garden House New Scapa Road Kirkwall Orkney KW15 1BQ www.ohb.scot.nhs.uk



Louise Kemp request-475810-97b6900a@whatdotheyknow.com

Date: 08/04/2018

Tel: 01856 888 220 Fax: 01856 888 211

Email: ork-hb.foirequests@nhs.net

Dear Ms. Kemp,

RE: Freedom of Information Request 201819 / 015 - Chair Remuneration

Your Query Date of Request April 2018

Please provide me with all documents which relate to the salary and pension of your Chair, Ian Kinniburgh.

Response

All NHS Scotland non-executives, including the Chair, are paid a rate determined by the Scottish Government. These posts are not superannuated.

Publications detailing the pay of non-executive directors can be viewed on the Management Steering Group website, found here: http://www.msg.scot.nhs.uk/publications. Therefore I must advise that in terms of Section 25(1) of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 the information is otherwise accessible.

I hope this helps with your request.

NHS Orkney is a small remote and rural health board within Scotland. All responses to Freedom of Information requests are collated in accordance with the terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002.

Under section 20 (1) of the Act, if you are dissatisfied with the way NHS Orkney has dealt with your request, you have a right to ask for a review of our actions and decisions in relation to your request, and you have a right to appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner.

A request for review should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this letter and NHS Orkney will reply within 20 working days of receipt. Review requests should be sent in writing to Dr Louise Wilson, Director of Public Health, NHS Orkney, Garden House, New Scapa Road, Kirkwall, Orkney KW15 1BQ or by e-mail via ork-hb.foirequests@nhs.net.

Requests for appeal should be made in writing to: Scottish Information Commissioner, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS. Telephone: 01334 464610, Fax: 01334 464611, e.mail: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info.

FOI responses (subject to the removal of personal information) are published on NHS Orkney's website at: http://www.ohb.scot.nhs.uk/article.asp?page=13&parent=5.



Orkney NHS Board Headquarters: Garden House, New Scapa Road, Kirkwall, Orkney KW15 1BQ Chair: Ian Kinniburgh Chief Executive: Gerry O'Brien



Yours sincerely,

Lizzy Walls Freedom of Information Officer NHS Orkney



Orkney NHS Board Headquarters: Garden House, New Scapa Road, Kirkwall, Orkney KW15 1BQ Chair: Ian Kinniburgh Chief Executive: Gerry O'Brien

